President / Webmaster Report to the AGM of October 19th, 2025

| have focused on listening to concerns of the members and bringing the topics to be discussed /
voted on at the appropriate meeting. Also chairing meetings to give everyone a voice and keep the
meetings on track.

| introduced Canva which several members have used to create posters, and | have used Canva to
design badges and dangles for BCFestival 2025, as well as dangles for my own club. The logo for
BCFestival 2025 and the new logo and Federation badge were created on Canva. Note that there are
still spots available to use the free full version of Canva for non-profit organizations.

email fmcneil@shaw.ca to request an invitation.

As webmaster | have assisted with a few minor issues for webmasters and created the pages for
BCFestival2025 and the National Festival for 2026. | continue to keep in touch with our Service
Provider who is doing a great job and is very helpful when assistance is needed.

| look forward to continuing as President / Webmaster to the B.C, Square & Round Dance Federation.

Regards,

Frank McNeil

President / Webmaster

B.C. Square & Round Dance Federation



